PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE

The following is public correspondence received by the City Clerk’s Office after the posting of the
original agenda. Individual contact information has been redacted for privacy. This may #oz be a
comprehensive collection of the public correspondence, but staff makes its best effort to include all
correspondence received to date.

To send correspondence to the City Council, on matters listed on the agenda please email
PublicComment@losaltosca.gov


mailto:PublicComment@losaltosca.gov

From: Bill Hough

To: Public Comment; City Council
Subject: Public comment on items not on the January 24 agenda
Date: Sunday, January 22, 2023 3:39:00 PM

In the January 12 issue of the Palo Alto Daily Post, Braden Cartwright reported that, for
questionable reasons, removed Council Member Lee Eng from several regional boards and
committees. It is difficult for this resident to believe that is not payback for Lee Eng’s refusal
to bow to the woke mob in 2021.

Because of the majority’s vindictiveness, the residents are hurt by the loss of intuitional
memory, as new board members waste time on a learning curve. This could have avoided if
Lee Eng had not been removed from her assignments. Shame on you.

Bill Hough
Los Altos resident and taxpayers
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